
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

E-mail: democraticservicestdc@teignbridge.gov.uk 
 

19 August 2024 
 
 

LICENSING AND REGULATORY SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 
A meeting of the Licensing and Regulatory Sub-Committee will be held on 
Wednesday, 28th August, 2024 in the Council Chamber, Forde House, Brunel Road, 
Newton Abbot, TQ12 4XX at 10.00 am 
 
 

PHIL SHEARS 
Managing Director 

 
Membership: 
 
Councillors Henderson, Peart and Rollason (Vice-Chair) 
 
 
Please Note: Filming is permitted during the Committee meeting with the exception 
where there are confidential or exempt items, which may need to be considered in 
the absence of the press and public. By entering the meeting room you are 
consenting to being filmed.  
 
 
A G E N D A  
 
Part I 
 
  
1. Apologies   
 
2. Declarations of Interest (if any)   
 
3. Minutes  (Pages 3 - 14) 
 To approve and sign the Minutes of the meetings held on 10 July 2024, and 31 July 

2024. 
  



 

4. Request for Hackney Carriage Vehicle Extension for further 
12 months - WJ13 KVX  

(Pages 15 - 32) 

 
5. Request for Hackney Carriage Vehicle over 10 years - RV14 

ELC  
(Pages 33 - 48) 

 
6. Application for a Variation of a Premises Licence – The 

Abbot, 16 East Street, Newton Abbot, TQ12 1AG  
(Pages 49 - 70) 

 
If you would like this information in another format, please telephone 01626 361101 or 
e-mail info@teignbridge.gov.uk  
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